

Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs

P.O. Box 5000 Shepherdstown

West Virginia 25443-5000

т 304-876-5176 г 304-876-5038

December 20, 2013

Allison N. Jones PO Box 512 New Cumberland, WV 26047

Dear Allison:

It is a distinct pleasure to inform you that you were named to the Dean's List for the Fall semester of 2013. To be named to the Dean's List, a student must earn at least 15 hours of work or be in the professional teaching block and must maintain a 3.4 grade point average for the semester. On behalf of the faculty, we congratulate you on your fine academic achievement. We hope you will continue to excel and wish you well in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Christopher Ames

Vice President for Academic Affairs